
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
OF WORKSHOP MEETING OF THE CITY COUNCIL OF 

THE CITY OF HARKER HEIGHTS, TEXAS 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE SCHEDULED 
FEBRUARY 16, 2021, CITY COUNCIL WORKSHOP 

VIA TELECONFERENCE AT 3:00 P.M. HAS BEEN CANCELED. 

Posted February 14, 2021, at 2:30 p.m. 

Julie Helsham 
City Secretary 




